
I thought I would send out this update going into these colder days 

so we’re all still on the same page.  I’m sure most of you have seen 

some changes to the entry way.  I have replaced the plastic bins 

that hung on the wall as I had a few that have been overfilled with 

things and have begun to fall off the wall. We’ve added more kids 

to our group as well that are not siblings to others so with that 

came more bins. They got so high, even I would have to jump or 

get the step stool.  Being short has its downfalls sometimes. :)   Oh 

well.  The new file system will ONLY be for children’s files, artwork 

or papers going home and checkbooks can be in them too. If your 

child has hats, mittens, change of clothes, etc. they can go into the 

grey bins on the closet door. Each gray bin will be marked with 

child’s name by the end of this week. I ran out of my labels so I’m 

waiting for the mail to deliver them.  For now, the kids have picked 

one they like.  

As the weather begins to change to these colder months please be 

sure your child’s extra clothes match the season. I would really 

hate to send a child home in shorts during a blizzard.  Please send 

outdoor play gear each day with your child. If we can’t go out into 

the snow, most of you know we bring in the snow. It’s a lot more 

fun for the kids if they have their mittens and sometimes they like 

their snow pants too.  On days where it’s tolerable we will go out-

side to play even if it is just for 20 minutes. Hopefully some fresh 

air will send away the sickness.  

 A few of you have asked about swimming lessons.  I am waiting to 

hear from Swim America that they will do these for us. Due to 

COVID several pools we typically have used in the past are still in 

shut down mode. If you have a 3 year old or older you will hear 

from me as soon as I get word we have access to the pools again.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to ask.  

We will have our annual Halloween party on 

Friday, October 30th.  Please send enough 

treats to have your child pass out to their 

friends. We have 14 kids this year but just 

know 2 of them are under the age of 2 years 

old. You can make them different or all the 

same that is up to you.   

We will take turns being in the play house 

passing out our treats and ringing the doorbell 

to practice our “Trick-or-treats”. We will be 

playing games, winning prizes, doing a craft 

and having Jack O’ Lantern  pizza for lunch.   

PLEASE SEND COSTUMES ON THIS DAY! 

CLOSURE REMINDER: 

-November 26 (Thanksgiving) 

-November 27 (Black Friday) 

-December 24, 25 (Christmas) 

-December 28, 29, 30 

-December 31 (New Year’s Eve) 

-January 1 (New Year’s Day) 
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